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August 2022 
 
Dear Dragons, 
  
On behalf of the entire school community at Fleetwood Park Secondary, we would like to welcome all our students back to 
the Fleetwood Park family!  We are looking forward to reconnecting with students and are anticipating a “near normal” year 
of learning and celebrating together.  We will continue to ensure that the Health and Safety of our students and staff is our 
top priority.   
  
Schedules are available!  Students can get their schedule by visiting the MyEdBC student portal 
at  https://www.myeducation.gov.bc.ca/aspen/logon.do and logging in with the account they used to complete their course 
selection last year.  Grade 8 students can pick up your timetables from the office starting on August 24th.  Printed copies of 
student schedules will also be available for Grade 8 students in Homeroom (Block A) on Sept 6th.  Please note: Timetables 
are currently under adjustment and subject to change.   
 
Note: Counsellors will only be adjusting incomplete timetables and timetables that are missing graduation requirements.  
Counsellors will not be changing elective courses.  If your timetable is incomplete, or missing graduation requirements, please 
complete the online course change form at https://bit.ly/fpcoursechange. 
  
STUDENT LOCKERS - IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

Lockers will be issued to students for the 2022-23 school year.  Students will be able to register for a 
locker online.  Please see our newsletter for details. 
  
New student tours will take place on Friday, September 2nd.  Tours will take approximately one hour and will be hosted by our 
Fleetwood Park Leadership Students.  Please note:  Grade 8-12 students are requested to call the school to book your 
appointment.  Note:  All tours will be scheduled in small groups.  Drop-in visits cannot be accommodated. 
  
The first day of school is Tuesday, September 6th for grade 8 -12 students.  Students in Grade 8 should report to the large 
gymnasium at 12:00pm.  Students in Grades 9-12 should report directly to homeroom at 1:00pm.  Students can confirm their 
homeroom (Block A - Day 1 class) on the lists posted in the plaza (Grades 9-12) or large gym (Grade 8).  Note:  Homeroom is 
the Block A Day 1 class on student timetables.     
 
 
For additional School start-up information, please see our August newsletter on our school’s website.  Weekly school 
newsletters are also posted to the school website and will be automatically sent to parent and guardian email addresses 
registered on the email list. 
  
  
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the school office (604-597-2301). 
  
Thank you! 
Fleetwood Park Office Staff 
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